
To Whom it may concern,

I have been assisted by this fund since May of 2021. I applied that month and was accepted
and my landlord received payment in early June, I think. The payments have continued through
November, and I did have the thought that December would be paid also, but whether they
would go beyond that was unknown due to funding.

I applied because I lost work due to the Covid-19 pandemic, almost immediately. My
employer's job shut down, her mate’s job did too, so I lost my income that went directly to my
rent.  So being helped with this fund has kept me in my rented place. I am a widow who lives
alone, my sole source of income is social security. I have mobility issues, although I’m not
officially “disabled”.  But getting and maintaining employment at this point at best would be very
difficult. My health has deteriorated since Covid- confinement as I’m in a condition of having
underlying conditions that make getting infected more serious for me.

The payments to my landlord came late regularly, but she has been patient. I am so grateful
for this help and hope that I can continue to receive it!

Thank you,
Diane B. Livingston
Sandy, Oregon


